From: Sarah

To: Carol Ann Desiderio

Cc: Barbara Murphy

Subject: Resolutions 307-23 and 308-23

Date: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 4:28:39 PM

President Murphy, Councillors,

I would like to voice my opposition to Councillor Sica's proposed resolutions removing
existing bus and bike lanes and prohibiting the City from installing bike lanes in the future.

As someone who has commuted by public transit into the city of Boston, bus lanes make bus
travel significantly faster, which is something that aids residents that use them.

As someone who drives a car, I appreciate bike lanes for helping make bike transportation
safer for the bicyclists and for pedestrians and drivers.

Transportation planning and policy in the City of Malden should aim to benefit all residents,
and not just vehicle owners and drivers.

Thank you
Sarah Rohling
25 Stanton Street
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